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Our approach to the TPB Code of Professional Conduct
changes including notification about false or misleading
statements
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Changes to the Tax Practitioners Board (TPB) Code of Professional
Conduct (the Code) & will take effect from:

e 1 January 2025 for tax practitioners with more than 100 employees
(as on 31 July 2024)

e 1 July 2025 for tax practitioners with up to 100 employees (as on
31 July 2024).

The TPB will soon release guidance materials on how the new Code
items will operate following public consultation.

While the Code is administered by the TPB, there are elements where
practitioners will need to engage with us to discharge their Code
obligations. We are currently developing solutions for those elements
as a matter of priority and will be rolling them out progressively, as
they become available.

False or misleading statement
notifications
Our first action is to ensure there is an appropriate digital process for

tax practitioners to notify us under the new Code item relating to False
or misleading statements.



Broadly, under this new Code item, tax practitioners are required in
some circumstances to advise their clients to correct a material false
or misleading statement.

Subject to exceptions and specific threshold requirements, if the
practitioner is not satisfied the client has taken action to correct the
statement after a reasonable time, the practitioner must take steps to
notify the ATO or TPB that the advice has not been acted on. For more
information on the requirements for making a notification, refer to the
TPB's Information sheet on False or Misleading Statements.

We are currently identifying an existing digital channel that can be
used by tax practitioners to notify us that will ensure the security and
appropriate treatment of the information you provide.

In the new year, we will provide more details about how to make a
notification, your obligations from an ATO perspective, and how we
intend to use the information once we receive it.
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Our commitment to you

We are committed to providing you with accurate, consistent and clear
information to help you understand your rights and entitlements and meet
your obligations.

If you follow our information and it turns out to be incorrect, or it is
misleading and you make a mistake as a result, we will take that into
account when determining what action, if any, we should take.

Some of the information on this website applies to a specific financial year.
This is clearly marked. Make sure you have the information for the right year
before making decisions based on that information.

If you feel that our information does not fully cover your circumstances, or
you are unsure how it applies to you, contact us or seek professional
advice.
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